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Milan, 15 March 2018 - In relation to news appearing in media 

outlets on the disposal of the Radiocor press agency to AGI, Il 

Sole 24 ORE wishes to point out that the only possibility being 

assessed at this time is the transfer of the Radiocor business unit 

to a vehicle company, as part of the rationalization and 

reorganization of the Group's activities. Any other speculation in 

this regard appears, therefore, to be untimely at the very least. 

 

 

 

Media contacts:  

Ginevra Cozzi - Press Office Manager 24 ORE Group 
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